SECA PSA Script

Hi everyone! 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The 2024 State Employee Combined Appeal, better known as SECA, is now underway. 
 
At DEP, we know resources matter. With the help of SECA we are able to reach people through charitable giving in the workplace.

From international organizations to local charities right here at home, there is an opportunity for everyone to serve through giving.  

Every donation matters, even a dollar a day goes a long way. So please, “chip in and make a difference.”

To learn more or to pledge, visit seca-dot-pa-dot-gov.
 
Thank you!
